NOTE TO CLIENT: This Public Notice below must be placed on your Government Public Website from August 30th through September 13th, seeking Comments from the Public prior to a Grant Application being submitted to the State of Florida, Department of Economic Opportunity.  


PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Miramar seeks comments from their citizens pertaining to plans to submit certain grant applications to the State of Florida, Department of Economic Opportunity, in pursuit of U.S. HUD funding.


	Project Name:
	Historic Miramar Drainage Project – Phase IV

	Type of CDBG-MIT project:
	General Infrastructure Program (GIP)

	What will Grant $ be used for?
	Construction of drainage improvements

	Location in our Community:
	Historic Miramar – The project covers the area bounded by Miramar Parkway to the north, the Florida Turnpike to the west, SW 64th Avenue to the east, and County Line Road to the south.

	Source of Funding:
	U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development through the State of Florida, Department of Economic Opportunities.

	Total Cost of Project: 
	Approximately $12,000,000

	Comment must be received by:
	September 13th, 2021

	To Request a copy of the application or to submit your comments please contact:
	Romeo Lavarias 
(954) 602-4833 rblavarias@miramarfd.org 




